
Brunswick Forest Pickleball Club – Board Meeting Minutes of July 23, 2018 

Meeting opened at 10:12 AM by president, Dennis Shockley. 

Board members attending: Dennis Shockley, Jan Yager, Dennis Heath, Jeff Mahall, Marcia Easton, Donna 

Kerr.  Darlene Levine absent.  

Motion was made and seconded to accept board meeting minutes of last month. 

President’s report: discussion ensued regarding tournament notices received whether to send onto 

membership. Have received the Wilmington Mid-Town YMCA tournament and World Team Pickleball 

out of Georgia. Decision was made to send on to members by creating a tournament mailing list. Those 

members who do not want to receive information regarding tournaments may opt out of that mailing 

list without coming off of the general membership list. 

Recap of the Pool Party event. Terry Piscitelli provided an update for the board and has a full expense 

report for the event as well as all run during the year. For pool party, was decided to start the event 

later, such as 7 pm, because it was too hot at 5 and 6 pm. 

Discussed upcoming events calendar and what will be planned: 

September 5, 2018 will hold a Heroes Night (charge $5 for the event). Guests are welcome and pay the 

$5 fee. 

October 10, 2018 will be a Pig Roast at Community Commons or Pool from 4:30-7:30 

November 10, 2018 will host the Stay Out of the Kitchen lunch/brunch which is also our elections, at the 

Patio of the Fitness Center. 

December 12, 2018, will host the Holiday Party at the Iron Clad.  Cost per person will be determined at a 

later date. 

Dink For Pink tournament will be held September 19-23, 2018. Discussed the possibility of the club 

hosting the hot dogs and hamburgers lunches for players on September 19-20th. Jan to get back with 

some numbers and details to estimate cost for club. Will discuss further at the July meeting and decide. 

Treasurer’s Report: Receipts from pool party: $350, and 12 new members-4 individual and 4 family 

memberships. Reimbursed Dennis with supporting invoices. 

Programs: would like to bring back Shark Challenge in September or October. Marcia is gone for most of 

September and will need coverage for Skatter Day and Round Robin. Dennis H., Jan and Bill will cover 

dates and Marcia to get additional volunteers to help. 

Communications: ready to send out notice to members that the new website is ready and to go view it. 

Board agreed that Donna should send out notice to members of new website. Donna will be away for 

two weeks in September. Jan will cover and send out any mailings. 

Secretary: no report 

VP report: with the expense of the website, do we want to consider a minimal increase in membership 

cost for 2019? Family to go from $25 to $30; and Individual to go from $15 to $20.  For after July 1 

membership, Family would be $20, and Individual would be $15. 

No old matters to cover at this time. 

 

Next meeting is scheduled for Monday, August 13, 2018 at 10 AM at Jan Yager’s home: 2191 Villamar 

Dr. 

Meeting was adjourned at 12:05 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jan Yager 

 

 



 




